[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Sirs and Madams, 
I am the owner and resident of Park Rd (west side), St Leonards.   I am also a member of The Park Road West and Portview Road Action Group. I fully support the advocate from our group. 
We have 2 key messages:
1. We support high-density rezoning all the way to Greenwich Rd (consistent message over the last few years); and
2. We reject the Lane Cove Council (“LCC”) proposal of rezoning to Park Rd (East) on the grounds;
   a. that LCC should either include us now; or
   b. push back the rezoning to a more natural boundary of Berry Road until sometime that the area to Greenwich Rd is rezoned
The whole St Leonards South up to River Rd and Greenwich Rd was under study due to its location is so close to transports and facilities, if the decision is to develop this area, then the whole area should be developed with proper plan; otherwise should be no development at all! Greenwich Rd is a busy road and is the nature boundary.  Leaving the 2.5 streets (Park Rd west, Portview Rd and Anglo Rd) behind to face high rise building in front is an irresponsible and short sight decision.  
If the decision is to develop this area, then the heritage properties in this area should be de-listed because the ambience in the area will be changed dramatically and no point to keep them listed.  

Best regards, 
From the resident of Park Road (West side) ST Lenonards 
